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Department of Transport and Main Roads - Maritime Safety Queensland 

NOTICE TO  

MARINERS 

207  (T) of  2025 

Issued by Mackay Maritime Region on 21 May 2025 

Area:             Hay Point pilotage area

Locality: Northern Anchorage 28

Activity: Dive Operations

 

Mariners are advised that:  
 
Dive operations will be undertaken from 0700 Friday May 23rd 2025 until 1600 Saturday May 24th 
2025 in position 21°09.947 S’ 149°28.004 E’. 
 
Dive vessel ‘Brynda’, Tug ‘Alkira’ and Barge ‘Targetline’ will monitor Channel 10 and 16 while dive 
operations are being undertaken. 
 
Mariners are advised to proceed with caution when approaching the area. 
 
 
Refer to notice: none 
Cancel notice: none 

 
AUS charts affected: 249, 250 
ENC Cells affected:  AU5HPT01 
 

Latitude and longitude positions are on WGS84 horizontal datum and are compatible with GDA2020 datum. 

For further information about this notice, please contact: 

      The Mackay Regional Harbour Master’s office:  

      Phone 07 4944 3700  Email: vtshaypoint@msq.qld.gov.au 

Notice authorised by:   Regional Harbour Master (Mackay) - Maritime Safety Queensland 


